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50-492/79-10
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Duke Power Company
ATTN: L. C. Dail, Vice President

Design Engineering
P. O. Box 33189
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 25, 1980, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities under NRC Construction
Permit Nos. CPPR-167, CPPR-168 and CPPR-169 brought to your attention in our
letter of June 27, 1979. We will examine your corrective actions and plans
during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,
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C. E. Murp ief*
,

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

cc: J. T. Moore, Project Manager

8008010o9)
.


